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Wednesday 1st May 2024 
 
The Big Strum 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Wakefield Music Services are hosting the ‘Big Strum’ at Wakefield Cathedral. This exciting event will 

comprise of a workshop/rehearsal in the morning and a workshop performance in the afternoon. This 

is a fabulous opportunity for children to perform as part of a large ensemble, as well as being a great 

way to further develop their musicianship skills. The classes will prepare some pieces before the day 

and work on some more during the morning.  

Our Year 3 children have been invited to take part as a result of their hard work learning to play the 

Ukulele. The event will take place on Tuesday 18th June. A contribution of £10 covers the cost of the 

coach and can be paid in the usual way through the School Money system.  

Wakefield Music Services have advised us that the performance will be open to invited guests and 

therefore there are no tickets available to parents at present. They will let us know nearer the time 

as to the remaining capacity for other supporters and the general public. 

If you have any questions, please do get in touch.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr M Walker  
Headteacher  
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